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THE PRESIDENT 
OFTHE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

23 March 2018 

Further to my letter dated 7 March 2018, conveying the logistics note of the High-Level 
Meeting on Peacebuilding and Sustaining Peace, to be held on 24 and 25 April 2018, I have the honour 
to invite interested Member States and Observers, starting from Monday, 26 March 2018, to register 
their preference to speak in one of the four interactive dialogues on Peacebuilding and Sustaining 
Peace by email to the General Assembly Affairs Branch [Ms. Mary Muturi, at muturi@un.org]. The 
deadline for the registration of interest to speak is Monday, 16 April 2018. 

The four interactive dialogues will be held as follows: 

Tuesday, 24 April 2018 

15:00-16:25 

16:35-18:00 

Interactive Dialogue I: Sustainable Financing for Peace 

Interactive Dialogue II: Strengthening the United Nations Work on 
Peacebuilding and Sustaining Peace in the Field 

Wednesday, 25 April 2018 

10:00-11 :25 Interactive Dialogue III: Strategic Partnerships with the United Nations for 
Peace 

11:35-13:00 Interactive Dialogue IV: UN Comprehensive and Integrated Approach to Peace 

In view of time constraint, and to help ensure the dialogues are interactive with the 
participation of representatives of Member States, Observers, the UN system and stakeholders, the 
time limit for interventions will be two minutes per speaker. Kindly note that there will be no pre­
established list of speakers and delegations are encouraged not to deliver prepared statements to keep 
the interactive nature of the dialogues. The registration of interest to speak is for planning purposes 
only and delegations wishing to speak will be accommodated as time allows. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest co~sidera~ 

iroSla6~ak 
All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 


